
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 10th December 2013  
 

Crossing Patrol 
Salters Road 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have had a response to the e-mail I sent to Newcastle City Council expressing our concerns 
about the Salters Road crossing. 
 
As expected their response was that as we have both a Zebra and Puffin crossing in the 
vicinity of the school a School Crossing Patrol Officer was not a priority. 
 
I have been asked to advise you to report any similar instances to the police, and that the 
council will liaise with the local neighbourhood police team to see if they are able to provide 
some support in ensuring drivers’ compliance at the Zebra crossing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. J.M. Bayes 
Head teacher 
 


